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Recent PA Activities: 

10-1 supported Wilmington Boat Show. See 10-6 report below. 

10-1 took all necessary steps to protect their PA trailer and Coastie from storm damage. 

Good job! 

10-5 had booth at Oak Island Arts Festival, Sept.  

10-5 Big Toy Day at Cape Fear Regional Jetport event was canceled this year due to 

airport construction. 

10-5 had booth at Southport Wooden Boat Show, Sept. 

10-6 had booth at Wilmington Boat Show, Sept. – Steve Morris reports:  

During the month, we had our major PA Event of the year, The Wilmington Boat Show 

on September 7-9 at the Marina adjacent to the Convention Center in Downtown 

Wilmington.  Our Flotilla took the lead for this event.  We only had support from Flotilla 

10-1, for which we are very thankful!  NO other Flotillas of the Division supported our 

effort, which is a disappointment. In total, we made over 125 contacts with a very boat-

centric audience. 

 

Upcoming PA Activities: 

10-1 planning PA trailer maintenance. 

Nov: 10-6 planning booth at Bennett Brothers Yachts Show.  

Dec 1: 10-5 planning float in Oak Island Christmas By The Sea Parade. 

The Riverfest in November and Azalea Festival in April are not successful events on their 

own unless the Diligence is in port and we can have a booth next to the ship. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

October 19, 2018 

 

Glenn P. McVicker, SO-PA Division 10 5SR 
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